
Filing a Complaint with IBHE and HLC 

 
Participants in Title IV Federal Financial Aid under the Higher Education Act of 1965, as 
amended, are required to direct students to a state agency for assistance with 
unresolved complaints. Related regulations require all Title IV participating institutions, 

https://complaints.ibhe.org/
https://www.hlcommission.org/Students-Communities/complaints.html

